













Dear Parents/Carers

Wednesday 3rd July 2024

Re: Year 6 Trip to London - 19th-20th June 2025

After this year's successful overnight stay in London, we are pleased to inform you that we will be running the trip again for your children in Year 6. We have received overwhelmingly positive feedback, from both parents and children, and believe this is an exciting opportunity for children in Year 6 to create lifelong memories with their friends, and a brilliant way to end their time at Walmley Junior School.

The two-day trip will be packed with memorable experiences: Harry Potter Studio Tour, Disney West End show, street tour of key tourist sites (10 Downing Street, Buckingham Palace, Westminster Abbey, Houses of Parliament, Big Ben etc.), flight on the London Eye and a River Thames cruise! The trip will also include an overnight stay (Premier Inn) and a two-course meal at Bella Italia, a packed lunch for the second day and a McDonalds on the way home.

The estimated total price will be £290. This price is our best estimate but may change a little, e.g. due to the number of children going. This includes all accommodation, travel, food, excursions, etc.

To book your child's place, <u>please pay a deposit of £60</u> using Scopay online by <u>Monday</u> <u>30th September 2024</u>

Full payment plan:

£60 deposit to be paid before 30th September 2024 £80 instalment paid before 25th November 2024 £150 remaining balance to be paid before 15th March 2025

We hope your child is able to take part in this exciting trip. If you have any queries, please don't hesitate to contact myself or Mr. Orton.

Yours sincerely

Mr. D. Ware Assistant Headteacher